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The Hilldale Board of Education is committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in relation to 
race, color, sex, pregnancy, gender, gender expression or identity, national origin, religion, 
disability, veteran status, sexual orientation, age, or genetic information.  This policy will 
prevail in all matters concerning employees, students and the public, as well as in the 
district’s educational programs, activities and services and with individuals, companies, and 
firms with which the board transacts business. 
 
In addition, the Hilldale Board of Education and the HACT and HESPA negotiated the 
following policy to govern nondiscrimination regarding employees. 
 


